
On May 4 Rev. Dr. DeHoff will begin a 6-week 
Bible Study on Jesus parables in the Gospel 
of Luke. Special attention will be paid to what 
is known about the culture of Jesus’ time and 
how that impacts our understanding of Jesus’ 
teaching. If you plan to attend, please let Rev. 
DeHoff know so that she can have enough 
handouts. 


